Low Power FM Radio Station

The Mulcher <http://www.themulcher.co.nz/>  is a great New Zealand site dedicated to assistance for LPFM (low power fm) broadcasters. They can provide a complete package or parts/advice etc.

The MED <http://www.med.govt.nz/>  (Ministry of Economic Development) and Radio Spectrum Management <http://www.rsm.med.govt.nz/pls/web/dbssiten.main>  control frequencies etc. Scan these sites for details.  

They are not user friendly so see the PDF also on this resource exchange of the current available frequencies for LPFM transmitting. Please note that this is a Wild West area ie. there is no control really over them (and no licence required) but the specification of what is and is not allowed are contained in the pdf, FYI.

Please note: for technical reasons that are too complicated for me to go into here, try to use an odd number frequency rather than an even number (eg. 88.1 not 88.2). It has a major effect on your station's signal clarity.

Dave Warring
021 469 454
warring@woosh.co.nz
NOTE: INFORMATION ABOUT BROADCAST LICENSES FOR LOW POWER STATIONS.

All broadcasters, regardless of size, must obtain a broadcast licence from Phonographic Performances NZ (PPNZ) for the legal broadcast of protected sound recordings. In the cases of lowpower stations where there is often little or no advertising revenue, these licenses only cost $100.00 + GST per annum. The licence then allows the station to be compliant with the Copyright Act 1994 which is the legislation in New Zealand which makes licensing mandatory.

PPNZ licenses can be obtained easily by filling out the form on our website: www.rianz.org.nz/rianz/ppnz_lowpower.asp

